
Visit to Dalian Maritime University 

 

Tomoji Takamasa, Dean of the Graduate School of Marine Science and Technology, and 7 other university 

officials visited China’s Dalian Maritime University on the 17th October, 2011. Our university entered into an 

international exchange agreement with Dalian Maritime University in 1993 and has since been cultivating 

academic exchange.  

During this visit we presented our university’s program that was adopted in FY2010 by the Ministry of Education, 

Culture, Sports, Science and Technology as part of its Program for Advanced Professional Training through 

Japan-China-Korea Interuniversity Exchanges to Liu Zhengjiang, a Dalian Maritime University Vice-President 

and other officials and we exchanged opinions about academic exchange between the two universities focusing on 

the reception of exchange students at our university.  

We hope that this visit will lead to further expansion and development of academic exchange between the two 

universities. 

 
Meeting between Tokyo University of Marine Science and Technology (left) and Dalian Maritime University (right) 



 
Tomoji Takamasa, Dean of the Graduate School of Marine Science and Technology (right) and Liu Zhengjiang, a 

Dalian Maritime University Vice-President (left) confirming the promotion of academic exchange 

 


